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Mr G Mackay (DA) to ask the Minister of Environmental Affairs: 

 

Whether the second phase of the Youth Jobs in Waste Project in the Northern Cape that came to an 

end on 31 August 2015 will still commence as planned; if not, why not; if so, (a) by what date and (b) 

what are the further relevant details?  

 

 



NATIONAL ASSEMBLY QUESTION NO. 154 NW154E 

154. THE MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS REPLIES: 

 

 

The second phase of the Youth Jobs in Waste in the Northern Cape is still to commence, but not as 

initially planned.  

 

a) The challenges are currently being attended to by both parties and implementation shall 

commence in April 2016. 

b) The delays were as a result of an impasse between the implementing agent and the Department 

in relation to the quality and quantities on the ground, as well as the general project management 

principles as employed by the implementing agent.  
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